
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements

February Board Meeting

The February meeting of the 
Southwest Rotary club Board of 
Directors has been moved to 
from February 15 to Monday, 
February 22 at 4 p.m. at 
Robbin’s Restaurant. 

Peru Facility Update

Bill Thimke informed the club 
that opening of the new soy cow 
facility in Preu has been moved, 
it is now scheduled to open in 
May. Bill will keep updating the 
club on the progress of this 
facility. 

PALs at Roosevelt

Marcus Butts reminded the club 
that our PALs at Roosevelt 
School are looking for Rotarians 
to help with a before school 
interest group. Specifically they 
are looking for golfers to share 
their knowledge of putting. The 
interest groups meet from 7 to 
7:40 a.m.

Winefeast Auction Items

Winefeast is in need of silent 
auction items of all shapes and 
sizes. If you or your company 
has something to donate, contact 
Jacci Belter. Last year we had 
more than 130 items on the silent 
auction block, this year we are 
considerably short of that goal. 
Please do what you can to help! 

Catch the Rotary Ball

Plans for the 2010 Rotary 
District 6270 Conference are 
coming together, as Southwest 
Rotary proudly hosts this year’s 
conference at the Radisson Hotel  
and Lamebeau Field in Green 
Bay. 
In addition to the fun of learning 
and socializing with fellow 
Rotarians from around the state, 
the conference also offers a golf 
outing, tours of the Lambeau 
Field Hall of Fame and a dinner 
with semi-formal ball on 
Saturday night featuring music 
by the Groove Hogs. Hotel 
rooms are just $99 per night. 
Register today at: 
www.catchtherotaryball.org.

Topic: Roy Duxstad “Tower Project 
Update”
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Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

Feb. 17

Feb. 24

March 3

Roy Duxstad: “Tower 
Project”

John Holland: “OFD Fire 
Safety in Workplace”

Club Business

Recurring Events
3rd Mon.
(Feb. 15)

Club Board Meeting
4:00 – 5:30

Other Rotary Events

Feb. 26 
& 27

April 17

Battle on Bago

Winefeast
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Environmental/Beautification

The Rotary Environmental and 
Beautification Committee is 
looking for members to assist 
with projects including: 
Beautification awards, planting 
trees, scenic Wisconsin/ 
America, Farmer’s Markets and 
Fox River Heritage Parkway.
Meetings are the second 
Thursday of each month at 7:30 
a.m. in the Park Plaza River 
Room. For information, contact 
Paul Fowler at: 
Paulefowler@charter.net

Battle on Bago

The annual ice fishing 
tournament is just around the 
corner – February 26 and 27 in 
Menominee Park. Battle on 
Bago is poised to smash last 
year’s fundraising record setting 
event, but there is still time to 
get involved and ensure success. 
Make plans to attend – either as 
a volunteer or as a guest. On 
Friday, it’s the world’s largest 
fish fry on ice and music by 
Copper Box. On Saturday it’s 
fishing and fun all day long. 
Contact a committee member 
today to see how you can help. 
And in other GREAT news  - the 
Battle on Bago organizing 
committee announced that Fleet 
Farm has agreed to come on 
board as a title sponsor 
beginning in 2011. Look for 
more great things to come out of 
this “little” fishing tournament. 
Visit: www.battleonbago.org for 
complete details. 

Other Events

Nicole Peterson reminded the 
club that there are other great 
events in the community that 
need the support of Rotarians. 
Make plans to attend: 

“Oshkosh Springs into Song”
at 7 p.m. on March 13 at the 
Alberta Kimball Auditorium 
(dinner option available at the 
Hilton Garden Inn). This annual 
fundraiser by the Oshkosh Mid-
Morning Kiwanis Club puts 
locals on stage to show off their 
talents. Tickets available through 
The Grand Box Office, (920) 
424-2350. Proceeds go towards 
art scholarships. 

“Celebrate Education” at 5 
p.m. on March 15 at the 
Oshkosh Convention Cente. 
Local education awards and a 
keynote speaker. 

“Business/Education Summit”
from 7:30 a.m. to noon on 
Tuesday, March 15 at the 
Convention Center. Help 
provide input on how to 
implement new strategies in the 
school districts.

“Dancing with the Little 
Stars” at 5 p.m. on Friday, April 
23 at the Hilton Garden Inn. 
This fundraiser for the Parent 
Connection includes dance 
numbers by our own Dr. Jim 
Chitwood   & Bonnie Behnke 
and Marcus Butts & Nicole 
Peterson. 

Weekly Invocations

February – Mike Lyster

Weekly Greeters                                            

Feb. 17 Tim Cook & Bob Runge

Feb. 24 Steve Seidl & Nicole Peterson

March 3 Barb Key & Scott Woldt

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org

Visit the 2010 District 
Conference Website
http://www.catchtherotaryball.org

Have information for The Hub? 

Submit it no later than noon on 
Tuesday to 
Jeffp@grandoperahouse.org

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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